November 15, 2001

Ashley Bryan

Isleford, Maine 04646

Hello Ashley!

It was wonderful, as always, to talk with you again. I imagine that the days are becoming more ‘crisp’ around this time but it still must be a wonderful experience to see that change in the air as it occurs.

Attached you will find a letter of invitation from Caroline Martens, director of the NC Literary Festival. I sincerely hope that you will be able to come. I cannot tell you how excited the festival committee was when I suggested you as a featured artist. As she notes in her letter and as I mentioned in our conversation, my center, The Sonja Haynes Stone Center, will cover your expenses including honorarium. As I understand it you had not intended to travel before the middle of April, but, hopefully, you will be able to squeeze this engagement into your schedule. 

I of course have selfish reasons for wanting you to come; it has just been a pleasure working with you and I am probably more entertained than the children. This time I will make sure my two grandchildren are here to see and read with you!

As always, all the best, and please do consider my/our invitation. If you need to contact me my office number is (919) 962-9001; at home, 726 Ivy Meadow Lane, Durham NC, 27707, and home phone (919) 401-6647.

Sincerely,

Joseph Jordan, Director

SHSBCC

